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BOIL WATER NOTICE  
RESCINDED 

 

LOWER SAGE MESA WATER SYSTEM USERS 
October 13, 2017 

 
 
The Regional District of Okanagan-Similkameen (RDOS) has rescinded the Boil Water Notice that 
has been in effect for the following areas (Lower Zone) of the Sage Mesa water system: 

• Ladera Place 
• Pine Hills Drive 
• Sage Mesa Drive 
• Solana Crescent 
• Verano Place 

 
The RDOS wants to remind residents affected by this Boil Water Notice that the Interior Health 
Authority has provided direction to the RDOS that this Boil Water Notice is to be in place annually 
during times of peak flow, typically July through October.  These measures will be required until 
system upgrades are made to satisfy the Provincial Drinking Water Quality Objectives.  The RDOS 
will notify residents again in 2018 prior to the reissuing of this Boil Water Notice. 
 
 
For further information, please contact the Public Works Department at (250) 490-4135 or (250) 
490-4106.   
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
RDOS Public Works Department 
 
 
If you would like to have your email address added for water system notifications please submit 
your email address to the RDOS.  Send an email to info@rdos.bc.ca and remember to include your 
name and civic address. 
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